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JULIE B. PORTER 
1010 Davis Street • Evanston, IL 60201 

312/283-5711 Phone • 312/724-8353 Fax 
E-Mail:  juliep@ilga.gov 

 
Date: January 12, 2018 
 
To:  The Illinois General Assembly and Legislative Ethics Commission 
 
From: Julie Porter, Special Legislative Inspector General 
 
Re:  Quarterly Report for the Period 11/4/17 through 12/31/17 
 
  This report of the Special Legislative Inspector General is issued pursuant to 
the provisions of Section 25-85 of the State Officials and Employees Ethics Act (5 
ILCS 430/25-85). The quarterly period is truncated to reflect the time period of my 
service as Special Legislative Inspector General. 
 

(1) The number of allegations received since the date of the last report: 
 
   Answer: 37 
 

(2) The number of investigations initiated since the date of the last report: 
 
   Answer: 29 
 

(3) The number of investigations concluded since the date of the last report: 
 
   Answer: 18 
 

(4) The number of investigations pending since the date of the last report: 
 
   Answer: 0 
 

(5) The number of complaints forwarded to the Attorney General since the 
date of the last report: 

 
   Answer: 0 
 

(6a) The number of actions filed with the Legislative Ethics Commission since 
the date of the last report: 

 
   Answer: 0 
 



 
 
(6b) The number of actions pending before the Legislative Ethics Commission 
as of the reporting date: 
 
 Answer: 0 

 


